NOTICE OF CONSUMER INFORMATION

The Higher Education Opportunity Act of 2008 (HEOA) requires San Jacinto College to
disclose specific consumer information to all enrolled students annually. As a current
student, this notification informs you of the requirement and where to find a list of
disclosures on the College's website. The Consumer Information webpage includes all
the relevant links that cover a wide range of topics for your convenience, including:

Academic Programs

Accreditation

Annual Security and Fire Safety Report
Copyright Infringement Policies

Drug and Alcohol Abuse Prevention
Emergency Notification System

Equal Opportunity Institution

FERPA and Privacy of Records
Financial Aid Information

General Institutional Information
Immunization and Vaccination Policies
Athletics Program Disclosure

Loan Information

Professional Licensure or Certification Disclosure
Student Handbook

Student Outcomes

Voter Registration

San Jac students are encouraged to review the Consumer Information webpage. If you
have any questions, please email admissions.information@sjcd.edu.
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